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From: Colin Coyne 

Sent: 05 February 2025 17:17

To: Planning; Colin Coyne; Colin Coyne

Subject: Re: 2024/4822/P. External alterations to involve provision of a low level Kitchen Extract 

Ventilation System and provision of lightweight, timber, non-permanent, covered seating within 

existing Pub Garden to rear of ground floor level Public House (Ret...

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

 

 

Hi Camden Planning,  

 

Hope all is well with you ...  

 

Re: 2024/4822/P. External alterations to involve provision of a low level Kitchen Extract Ventilation 

System and provision of lightweight, timber, non-permanent, covered seating within existing Pub 

Garden to rear of ground floor level Public House (Retrospective). 

https://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/CMWebDrawer/PlanRec?q=recContainer:%222024/4822/P%22 

 

I write this message in SUPPORT of the planning application for alterations to the Albert (Primrose 

Hill) pub's garden.  

 

The Albert is a lovely community pub and needs support with their plans for the garden and kitchen 

vent.  This will render the pub garden more safe, quieter and user friendly making visits to the pub 

even more pleasant. 

 

Support your local ... use it or lose it !!! 

 

Cheers! 

 

Best regards  

 

Colin 

 

Colin Coyne 

  


